

29th November 2021

Dear Families,

Covid-19 update

You may have seen information in the media regarding Covid-19 cases and new variants. I wanted to update you regarding our school procedures for this and your role in controlling the spread of Covid-19.

We would like to request that all parents and children over 11 years old wear masks when they come onto the school site, including the playground, as was done previously unless exempt. If you need to enter the building you will be asked to wear a mask unless you are exempt. We would encourage social distancing where possible both in the playground and if you come into the school building, to keep everyone protected.

Your children may also become aware of more school adults wearing masks in and around school, following Local Authority guidance. We will continue to follow Local Authority guidance to ensure the safety of our community.

Kind regards,

Natasha Outhwaite Headteacher

> Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS Tel: 01245 354 517 Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk









